
Minutes of the Paul Revere Village Association Meeting 
 
Members in attendance: Jeff Grinnell, Laurie Guptill, Scott Greenfield, Christina Bianchi 
 
 
December 4, 2019 
 
The sign post at Bunker Hill Road and Lexington Road was knocked down. ALL 
Landscaping reported seeing a blue Honda that parks on Lexington Road as the vehicle. 
 
The following positions were voted 3-0: 
 
Scott Greenfield, Treasurer 
Laurie Guptill, Clerk 
Christina Bianchi, Director 
Kimberly Churchey, Director 
 
Jeff Grinnell is serving his last year as President. 
 
Steven Richer reported that the first loan has been paid in full. 
 
A check was received from ARS for the water damage for the units at MHL. 
 
New 2020 coupon books were printed and a winter newsletter will be distributed with the 
coupon books. 
 
Minutes approved 3-0 
 
Next meeting Wednesday January 8, 6pm 4 MHL. 
 
 
 


